
 

 

 

 

 

 5th May 2020  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

First of all, I would like to share with you my huge thanks and appreciation for all that you are doing to 
support your children at this incredibly difficult time.  I know that you are all doing an amazing job in 
helping the children with their learning but also supporting them at this time. Please remember that we 
are here to help and that we want to support you.   
 
At a time when many people are adding extra pressures to themselves we need to accept that we will all 
make mistakes but that we are doing our very best in these very difficult circumstances.  In this light,  if 
you do need any help with any aspects of learning or support with your children or if there is any other 
way that we can help, please do not hesistate to contact your school or, alternatively, our dedicated 
helpline 07944 224 266. 
 
The changes to the way we live are going to be here for some time and we will all need to work together 
to try to return back to some form of normality.  Our schools will continue to plan and develop in line with 
any government guidelines that we are given and we will also be here to support our parents in any way 
that we can.  
 
Thank you again for all you are doing and please know that by us all working together we can achieve 
for all and come through this current situation stronger as a community. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Paul Harris 
CEO of The Tapscott Learning Trust  
Executive Head Teacher of Curwen Primary School  


